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Happy New Year to you all. We would like to welcome our new children and their families 
to Skylarks Nursery and look forward to working with you and your children over the 

coming year. This term we will be settling the children in and getting them used to the 
environment and  being part of a group. We will focus on building relationships both with 

adults and their peers and begin to learn some daily routines. 

Our topic this term is Where shall we go? 

We will be looking at books about winter adven-
tures. We will explore the outdoor environment 

and experience what the winter looks 
and feels like. We will be talking about 

where we can go to keep ourselves 
warm and be learning how to put our 
outdoor clothing on independently.  

 

Speaking, listening and 
Phonics. 

We will build on the children’s 
confidence to talk to adults 

about what they want and ex-
press their needs.  

We will also be encouraging 
the children to talk about 

what they see and feel during 
the wintertime. We will be lis-
tening to the sounds that they 

hear when walking on frost, 
ice or maybe even snow. We 
will join in the big bird watch 
and listen to the sounds that 
different birds make and use 
words to describe the birds 

that we see. 

 

Physical development 

This term we will be focusing on our gross mo-
tor skills. The children will have the opportunity 
to develop their skills on the bikes and scooters 
and to join in with balancing activities. They will 
also use chalks and other mark making materials 

to make large marks on the playground and 
chalkboards . 

Winter Wonderland 

 

 

Information 

Please remember to name jumpers and any other 
items which may get misplaced. 

Please ensure you check your inbox for your 
email to log in to your child’s tapestry account. 

Any problems please speak to a member of 
staff. 

Diary Dates 

26th January- Big bird watch. 

If you would like to join in at 
home you can register on the 

RSPB website. 

 


